
Dear councillor,  
I am writing in support of the Common Sense Compromise on Aberdeen's bus gates put 
forward by The Press and Journal, businesses and business groups. 
The changes rolled out under experimental traffic orders last year have hurt local 
businesses, and damaged our city centre. 
You have the power to help. 
Please do not vote to keep them in place. Please vote for the following changes. 


